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                                                     Dated: 13/09/2021 

 

To 

The T.I.C., 

Karimpur Pannadevi College, 

P.O.- Karimpur - 741152,  

Dist.- Nadia 

 

                                      Sub. : Enhancement of intake capacities in various subjects/courses. 
                                      Ref. :  His letter no. 14/894, dt. 08/09/2021. 

 

Sir, 

       With reference to your above stated letter I am directed to inform you for necessary action at your end that 

the Vice-Chancellor has been pleased to grant your prayer to augment the intake capacities of a few subjects/courses 

with effect from the session 2021-2022.  

The permitted intake capacities in the first semester classes of those subjects /courses w.e.f. the session 

2021-22 are given below: 

 

Sl. 

No. 

Hons./Programme 

Subject / Course 

Present 

Sanctioned Intake 

Capacity 

Increased Intake 

Capacity 

1 Bengali (Hons.) 237 260 

2 English (Hons.) 77 85 

3 Philosophy (Hons.) 63 70 

4 Political Science (Hons.) 63 70 

5 History (Hons.) 181 200 

6 Geography (Hons.) 63 70 

7 Chemistry (Hons.) 29 32 

8 Physics (Hons.) 35 38 

9 Mathematics (Hons.) 44 48 

10 B.A. Programme 1710 2900 

 

These increased intakes are inclusive of all types of reservations as per extant G.O. 
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You are further requested to note that while submitting registration forms you should enclose a copy of this 

letter as the registration section of the University will issue registration to not more than the specified number of 

candidates and that also on the basis of approval letter of the University. 

This letter is issued in concurrence with the Vice-Chancellor, vide docket no. VC/90032. 

 
                 Yours faithfully, 

                                 
                                       (Subrata Kumar Ray) 

                                    Inspector of Colleges       

 


